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LICENSE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION 

License Number: 20200000193

Application for: Removal of a license condition requiring the establishment close at 
12:00 a.m. (midnight) to allow it to remain open until 1:00 a.m. for a 
business with the following existing licenses:  Liquor On Sale - 291 or 
more Seats, Liquor On Sale – Sunday and Entertainment (B)  

License at: 1217 Bandana Blvd N

Licensee: The Essence Event Center Inc, doing business as The Essence Event Center 
    Catherine Cuddy, Executive Director, 651-797-4244 
 

License Condition TO BE REMOVED: 
Licensee agrees to close the establishment at 12:00 a.m. midnight. All patrons/customers/guests shall 
vacate the premises by 12:30 a.m. each day of the week as per City Zoning Code (parking requirement).  
 
License Conditions to remain on license: 
1. No liquor sales, service, display and/or consumption is allowed outdoors without prior written 
approval and additional licensing from the Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI). 
2.  Licensee agrees to abide by Minnesota State Statute Section 340A.504 Subd. 3 stating that Sunday 
liquor sale/service/display/consumption may only occur in conjunction with the service of food by the 
licensed establishment for consumption on the premises. 

 
Deadline for Response Date:  Friday, December 23, 2022, at 4:30 p.m. 

 
 If you have any objections to the license application, you must respond in writing by 
 Friday, December 23, 2022 to: 
 
      Legislative Hearing Officer 
      310 City Hall 
      15 West Kellogg Blvd. 
      Saint Paul, MN  55102
 
             Or email to:  LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact DSI Inspectors Ross Haddow or Jeff Fischbach 

at 651-266-8989. 
 
 Notice Mailed: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 


